

PHYSC Minutes



April 28th 2026 / MV Community Center

Call to Order: 6:17pm

Greetings:

Approval of Last Month's Minutes: March 2026

Motion – Brittany, Second - Jordan

Revisit Motions made via email:

Treasurer's Report (Christina):

- Detached Reports

Follow-up on Action Items:

Reports & Updates:

-President (Brittany)

- Confidentiality Agreements sent out and were signed
- New sidewalk along Placer Hills Rd is going in. Should be completed 8/10 for phase 1.
- Registrar Help - Bri Ostendorf will possibly come in and help Danielle with registration during the 2026 season
- There will be a mixer held for the Soccer Board members at the Station 5/18
- Coach Happy Hour - Look to have a smaller event next year, the turn out this year was less than expected. Talked about having 2 board members there to answer any questions for new and upcoming coaches
- Teamsideline subscription is up for renewal. Danielle **MOTIONS** to renew TS for another year, Michelle 2nd motions passes

- Bye/Schedule request: If there are any coaches who are requesting to have their Bye a certain in, please have them send in by 7/15 to either Brittany or Michelle
- We will continue to rent the MVCC for the 2026/2027 seasons
- Soccer Social - 7/16 we will approve spending at the May meeting
- Move Up Protocol: We will place a disclaimer to parents informing them any move-up request will not happen until all teams are formed
 - One move up conditional approval from U8 to U10 - Danielle **MOTIONS**, Kristina 2nd motions passes

- Vice President -

- Picture day: 9/9 & 9/10 Make Ups 10/7 and PHYSC will pay for the memory plate again this year
- Call all coaches from last season to see if they are returning
- Look into camps, CHS?

-Secretary

-Registrar:

Registration updates

-Coach Coordinators:

- Michelle will send out Registration email about May 1 start date

-Field Coordinator: Sean

- Waiting on ARD regarding the new sheds and concrete slab (Bayne Construction), Done Right Striping used their new robot to pain lines and went well Waiting to see if they will purchase

-Apparel Coordinator:

- Board Swag ordered

-Equipment Coordinator:

- Looked into goals for this season (PUG \$120 each). Need 14 more, order all new bags for coaches and other equipment one registration starts
- We need to order 5 PHYSC pop ups for the W and PH fields. White benches for PH fields. Will approve spending at May Meeting

-Social Media Liaison:

- Order New Palooza banners, stickers and goodies for Soccer Social

-Event Coordinator:

- Soccerpalooza- We will change shift times for this year, and have only 1 dunk tank. Vendors this year, just move the set up a little bit. Will work with the layout and bring it to May meeting. See about discounts for dumpster Kristina **MOTIONS** to spend no more that \$5000 for Soccerpalooza, Sean 2nd motions passes

-Referee Liaison (Open)

-Website Coordinator:

- Updating website sponsor page

-Super Rec Liaison:

New Business:

The Good of the Game:

Meeting Adjourned: 8:25pm

Next Meeting Date: 5/25/26

